
Space Week 2020 

During Space Week, we carried out a 
variety of different activities in Eng-
lish, reading, Science and Maths. In 
English, we focused on a video 
called ‘Space Monkey’, which depicted 
a chimp’s travels to space and his 
return. In reading, we focused on 
the same video and worked together 
to infer the chimp’s feelings and put 
ourselves in the chimp’s position. 
During maths, Y6 studied the diame-
ter of planets and rounded these 
numbers, problem solved and found 
the difference between planet temper-
atures. Our STEM activities focused 
on balloon rockets and Eggnauts 
where the children had to consider 
Newton’s Law of Motion. In addi-
tion this, we measured the distance 
that our balloon rockets travelled 
and found the mean, median, mode 
and range of our distances through-
out the class.  


